
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/25/2021 6:50:57 PM

First name: Virginia

Last name: Carlson
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Comments: To Project Manager,

 

Given the Scientific consensus that the climate is changing and warming due to human activity, and given the

Pack Creek forest fire this past summer (2021), I request that the Conservational Alternative be included as one

of the options in the Draft EIS to be published in 2022. 

 

Thank you, Virginia Carlson a Grand County Utah resident for over 20 years

 

https://www.mantilasalconservationalternative.org/the-conservation-alternative-1


